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Online resources that may assist families and pupils during Covid-19  
  
The Department has collated a range of online resources which are intended to be helpful to 
families and pupils during the Covid-19 situation. 
  
·       www.education-ni.gov.uk/articles/support-parents-and-pupils 
  
Information is available across all sectors and we will continue to update and expand on these 
links going forward. In the meantime, please feel free to share this link with families / parents. 
            
If you have a particular online resource that you feel may be of benefit to others, please feel free 
to share it with us and we will look at where best it fits with the resources already provided. 
  
Suggestions can be emailed to: attendance@education-ni.gov.uk  
  
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
Dale Heaney 
Tackling Educational Disadvantage Team 
 
 

http://www.education-ni.gov.uk/articles/support-parents-and-pupils
mailto:attendance@education-ni.gov.uk

